
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students,      Date : 21/04/2023 

The new session of the school was started from Tuesday, 04th April 

2023 and after the re-examination and change of sections, the 

Classes are being conducted successfully to fulfill the plan made for 

the students with new energy and determination.  

Therefore NO REQUEST regarding change of section will be 

accepted from today onwards. Parents are requested to co-operate. 

NOTE :  

Tomorrow i.e. Saturday, 22nd April 2023 will be a holiday on 

account of  “Lord Parshuram Jayanti ” & “Eid-Ul-Fitr”.  

 

PRINCIPAL 


